Johnsonville, Petone and Lower Hutt FAQ

Q. What is happening and why?
[bookmark: _GoBack]A. As part of the Transformation of the Network, we’re removing Kiwibank services from our Johnsonville and Petone branches and creating a standalone Kiwibank branch in Lower Hutt. Postal services will be delivered by nearby partners working with NZ Post. 
Right now, we’re letting the community know our intentions, and we will more directly communicate with customers when we know the exact timings for any changes, so that they are well prepared for where to go to access the services they need. 
Q. When will this happen? 
A. The change depends on a number of timings, including NZ Post securing a postal services partner agency. As soon as we know any specifics we will share them, and there will be a lead time to prepare our customers for change. 
Q: Why are you doing this? 
A: Both New Zealand Post and Kiwibank have been changing since 2013 in response to how and where customers are using our services and as a way of controlling the cost of providing services to remain competitive. 
For postal services, this change is a continuation of the substitution process announced in 2013. Postal services will increasingly be located in local businesses on a postal services agency agreement. 
However, Kiwibank is now at the stage of developing its most effective physical network in a different way. 
This reflects the respective store network strategies being increasingly different. For NZ Post, the store-customer relationship is predominantly transactional, whereas for Kiwibank there is an increasing focus on conversations. This means the "storefront" space and location needs are not the same.
Q: What do I do if I am asked questions by the media? 
A: Please refer any media enquiries to Kara Tait, External Communications Manager, Kara.Tait@kiwibank.co.nz.  


